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I know where you stand on HB 4002, and I thank you for supporting all of the 

Oregonians who work and own farms, ranches, and dairy's in Oregon.  In doing so 

you also support all of the folks who work as employees on these operations.  When I 

have talked with our skilled workers they are opposed to HB 4002.   

 

Please continue to pressure the well intentioned legislators who are proponents of 

HB4002, but lack the foresight to seed the damage that will ensue. 

 

We need to find an "Oregon Solution" to this issue, not a one sided heavy handed bill 

that will cause damage to agricultural laborers, farmers and the Oregon economy. 

 


